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NEW MASS SCHEDULE 2022 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  9 am - 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 
 

Adoration for Vocation 
Every Friday 7pm-8pm OLOR Cathedral 

 

Exposition—in OLOR Cathedral 
Every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm  
 

Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 
Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 
private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 
 

To follow us on FACEBOOK go to: 
www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish 

Parish Website: www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

SUNDAY OBLIGATION 

Dear Parishioners, I have sought advice from the Diocese regarding 
our Sunday Mass obligation to attend Mass. I have been informed 
the obligation for Catholics to attend Mass each Sunday has now 
returned, with the exemption of those concerned about contracting 
Covid at church. 

Father Brendan Lee  

 

CLERGY CONFERENCE 13-17 June MASS SCHEDULE 
Due to our Annual Clergy Conference Masses will be as follows: 
QOP Church:   No weekday Masses from 13-17 June 
OLOR Cathedral: Monday 13 June 9:30 am (livestreamed) 
   Tuesday 14 June 9:30 am (livestreamed) 
   Wednesday 15 June  9:30 am (livestreamed) 
   Thursday 16 June  9:30 am (livestreamed) 
   Friday 17 June  9:30 am (livestreamed) 
 

PASTORAL WORKS BROKEN BAY—2021-2022 APPEAL 

A HUGE THANK YOU  to all who have donated to this appeal. 
We have reached our annual quote of $49,673.00. Your support to 
this important appeal is very much appreciated! 
 

Donations to the PWBB are distributed to five charities that directly 
support the people in our Diocese. 
1. CatholicCare Hospital Chaplaincy and Pastoral Care Practitioner 
     Program 
2. Confraternity of Christian Doctrine (CCD) 
3. St Lucy's School 
4. St Edmund's College 
5. The Ephpheta Centre 
 

Thank you so much for your generosity  

Fr Brendan Lee 
 

PIETY STALL  will be open this weekend (second weekend of the 
month): 
4:30pm to 6pm Saturday 
7:30am to 11am Sunday 
Note: CASH payment only at stall.  
Credit Card accepted during business hours at the parish office.  
NEW items have arrived. REBUILT books for $5. 
 

BAPTISM THIS WEEKEND 
This weekend we welcome our newest member to OLOR Cathedral 
as he receives the sacrament of Baptism. 
Please pray for Adam. 
Remember his parents in prayer as they commit themselves to 
teaching their child to love God and his people. 

First Reading                  Proverbs 8:22-31 

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 8:4-9. R.v.2 

Second Reading            Romans 5:1-5 

Gospel Acclamation     Cf Rev 1:8 

Gospel                             John 16:12-15 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

PARISH NEWS 

OLOR Cathedral: Clergy 
Conference 13-17 Jun 
Mon   9:30 am (live-streamed) 
Tues   9:30 am (live-streamed) 
Wed   9:30 am (live-streamed) 
Thu     9:30 am (live-streamed) 
Fri       9:30 am (live-streamed) 
Sat      9:30 am (live-streamed) 
 
(7:00 am weekday Masses 
are live-streamed) 

QOP Church: Clergy 
Conference 13-17 June 
Tue     No Mass 
Wed   No Mass 
Thu     No Mass 
Fri       No Mass 
Sat      8:45 am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue     No Mass 
Wed   No Mass 
Thu     No Mass 
Fri        No Mass 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Sat    5:00pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
          9:30 am (live-streamed) 
        11:00 am  
          6:00 pm 
 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month) 

QOP Church: 
Sat    5:30 pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat    7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am  
          5:00 pm 

(02) 8379 1700 

cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 

Private Bag 3000, Hornsby 1630 

Parish Office hours: Mon-Fri 9am-4:20pm 

http://www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish


 

10th World Meeting of Families  
Sunday 26 June 2022 
Every three years since 1994, the  
Church has celebrated the World  
Meeting of Families in a different city  
of the world.  
 

In 2022 the event will be hosted by the Diocese of Rome with 
Pope Francis leading special celebrations. However, the Holy 
Father has also asked that the World Meeting of Families be 
celebrated concurrently in every diocese of the world in 
2022. The idea is for families to gather locally around their 
bishop to explore and celebrate the theme of “Family love: A 
vocation and a path to holiness. 
 

All families are invited to celebrate Mass for the 10th World 
Meeting of Families with Bishop Anthony Randazzo on 
Sunday 26 June 2022 at Our Lady of the Rosary Cathedral 
Waitara at 2pm.  
 

This will be followed by food, formation, and fun games for 
kids in the Light of Christ Centre.    
Simon Carrington from Fire Up Ministries will be talking about 
‘The Joy of Married Love’ while the kids are entertained 
outdoors with a Giant Bubble Artist and exciting activities like 
Tug of War, Parachute Games and Soccer, with slap band 
prizes for the winners.  There’s something for everyone! 
 

To register go to: https://form.jotform.com/221578860682062  
For more information contact 
Tomasz.Juszczak@bbcatholic.org.au  
 
 

 

SUNDAY MORNING TEAS 
OLOR CATHEDRAL: 
Sunday morning tea following 9:30am Mass is  
back at OLOR Cathedral.  
If anyone would like to be included on the morning tea roster 
or have any questions, kindly reach out to Christina Crasto on 
0408 610 411 or christina.crasto@live.com.au. 
The morning tea roster requires you to set up a table, serve 
and clean up - not much in it. 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

QUEEN OF PEACE CHURCH: 
We are so exited to invite you to a morning tea after the 8am 
Mass on Sunday 26th June at Queen of Peace Church, 
Normanhurst. This will be our first one since February 2020, 
so please do come and enjoy!  
 
 

OLOR CATHEDRAL YOUTH 
Our meeting dates for Term 2, 2022:  
1st May, 15th May, 29th May, 12th June, 26th June  
Venue: Fr Nulty room (next to Cathedral) 7pm-9pm 

For any Inquires, please contact Izzy - at 0431 883 321 or send 
us a message on Instagram@olorcathedralyouth 
 
 
 
 

May we ask you to pray for   those who are affected by 
the recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, 
those who are struck with the virus, those who have tested 
positive and those in isolation. 
 

We remember those who died recently: Gino Ermes 
Castellarin ● Silvia Villacres ● Catherine Gascoigne ● Robert 
Dennis Duffy ●  Idaiatza Quijada ●  Anne Firmstone  

 

Anniversaries: Matthew Lee ● Purita Mong ● Jovito Juinio 
● Maksimilijan Papp ●  Gulu Fernandes ● Leonora Clementir 
● Pablo Clementir ● Brendan Thomas Stubbs ● John Hilary 
D’Souza  
 

We pray for the sick: Roslyn Adam ● Michelle Manjon ● 
Allan Ivers ● Martin Palisi  

A SPECIAL THANK YOU - In response to our plea for 

Catechists, four people have come forward to help us 
catechise children in the State Schools. We finally found 
someone for the Kindergarten children at Thornleigh West. 
Ros has been assisting me at Normanhurst West with Yr 2, 
and Ron and Kaye have been training with Sue-Anne to take 
Yr 4 children at Normanhurst West. I am grateful to Sue-
Anne for all the help she has given us in the recruitment 
process as there is quite a lot to this process. 

Our Seminarian Rosan Mathew will be away from Monday 
13 June until the end of Term 1.  There are three weeks left 
in Term 1. Rosan teaches Years 5 and 6 at Normanhurst 
Public School each Wednesday at 10:30am to 
11:00am.  Rosan also teaches Yr 5  at Normanhurst West on 
Thursday at 10:30am to 11:00am.  We need a Catechist to 
take those classes in Rosan’s absence.  If you can help out 
please contact  Louise Spencer spencerxyz2427@gmailcom 
or 0475 887 735 or leave your name and phone number 
with the secretaries at the Parish Office.  
Phone 8379 1700, if you can help us out in the short term.    
Many thanks, Louise Spencer, Catechist Coordinator.  

SERRA VOCATIONS MASS AND DINNER MEETING  
Father Aldrin Valdehueza will be celebrating  
Mass for Serra at Sacred Heart Church Pymble  
on Thursday 23rd June 2022.  
The evening commences with Mass at 6.00 PM  
followed by a light meal and a short meeting. 
Following the meeting Father Aldrin will be our guest 
speaker.   
Everyone is welcome. Please "come and see". 

Please remember to pray every day for vocations to the 
priesthood, diaconate, the consecrated life, ecclesial 
women, all seminarians and novices and for the 
perseverance of existing vocations.  

Please telephone: Terry Scanlan on 0438 887 295 or email 
terry_scanlan@bigpond.com if you would like to attend.  
 

WORLD YOUTH DAY LISBON 2023 

The new Diocese of Broken Bay World  
Youth Day website is live with Bishop  
Anthony Randazzo inviting the youth of  
the Diocese to join him on pilgrimage to Italy and then on 
to Lisbon, Portugal for WYD23. 

 

Young people aged between 16 and 35 can register their 
interest at https://bbwyd.org.au/  
To be held in August next year, World Youth Day is the 
gathering of young people from around the world with the 
Pope. It is a celebration of youth, the universal Church and 
Evangelisation. 

  

Prior to the global event, Bishop Anthony will lead a group 
of students and young adults on a pilgrimage through Italy 
in July to some of the holiest sites and homes of our Saints. 
The group will visit Venice, Padova, Ravenna, Bologna, 
Florence, Siena, Assisi, Cascia and St Peter’s Basilica in 
Vatican City and Rome before flying to Lisbon in Portugal. 
 During the week of 1-6 August ’23, Lisbon will host 
numerous celebrations and faith events.  
While clear in its Catholic identity, WYD is open to all youth 
of the world, no matter how close or distant they are from 
the Church. 

 

VOLUNTEERS Needed! - AV Operator at QOP Church 
We are looking for volunteers who are willing to help our 
music ministry with slides at QOP church. 
If you feel this is the call for you, please contact the office 
on 8379 1700 or via email at cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au  
your help will be greatly appreciated. 

https://form.jotform.com/221578860682062
mailto:Tomasz.Juszczak@bbcatholic.org.au
mailto:christina.crasto@live.com.au
mailto:spencerxyz2427@gmail.com
https://bbwyd.org.au/
https://bbwyd.org.au/

